

## **JULY 2019 NEWSLETTER**

North Mundham Neighbourhood Plan held its first public engagement event on 8<sup>th</sup> June with over 130 people visiting the exhibition, talking with the development team and completing over 200 response, comment and survey forms.

The event was received very positively by all who attended, many commenting on how they had discovered many new and interesting things about the Parish and how the Neighbourhood Plan will help to protect our beautiful rural environment.

The Natural Environment display drew a lot of interest with its maps and photographs of the wildlife that can be found in the surrounding area including brown hares, red kites, buzzards, water voles, barbastelle and pipistrelle bats.

On the day we were joined by Jamie Fitzjohn our West Sussex County Councillor, our two District Councillors Chris Page and Simon Oakley and many of our Parish Councillors.

If you missed the event you can still contact us and keep up to date with progress via our website at <a href="https://www.northmundhaneighbourhoodplan.co.uk">www.northmundhaneighbourhoodplan.co.uk</a>

Our next event is on <u>13<sup>th</sup> July at the Village Gala</u>, where we will have a stand with maps and displays, so come and talk to us and let us know your views. This is the only way we can affect how our village develops over the coming years so don't let this opportunity pass by without giving your input